From: stephen hopkins 
Sent: 13 September 2016 19:58
To: Emily Shaw
Subject: 16/01525/F

Dear Ms Shaw
                        The building formerly known as Bishop Blaize, Bishops End or Pheasant Pluckers was constructed before the invention of the internal combustion engine, but sadly, we now live in the age of the motor car. The viability of a pub is diminished by the loss of any parking places.
 

  Many people now make their choice of venue, for a meal or celebration, based on the ease and security of a parking space.
 

 The " Asset" will lose "Community Value" if parts are chipped away in this manner.
 

 If the Council give in to this application it should be tied to the main property in such detail that will withstand any appeal in the future.
 

 Yours sincerely
 

S. Hopkins
Austin Farm
Sibford Ferris
